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I am extremely opposed to this bill in any form that it is written!  I see no up side in 

our education system in any form to remove responsibility from our children how and 

what they learn, Civics should begin and end in our homes. What our children learn is 

a parental responsibility. The more we remove that out of the home the more we are 

giving up responsibility over the control of our Family’s and the management of 

home. Ultimately we will not be everything the Preamble of the United States of 

America and the Freedom of Oregon.  Education and its Management belongs in our 

County’s and Districts, not in Salem.  Please vote no.  

 

Thank you, 

Bob Terry 


